
Connections 

Membership Meeting - Zoom 

March 16, 2021 

Attendees: 37 

 

 

President’s Report 

The Gardening activity held its first meeting via Zoom on March 10, all Connections members 

were invited. Several future events for members are being investigated: Wine and cheese hour; 

museum tours and speakers; and an overview of new apartments in Ridgewood. The First 

Presbyterian Church where we held our meetings before the pandemic is now open to having 25 

people in the large meeting room. No word yet on whether game playing is permitted. 

 

Treasurer report - February 2021. Ended the month with $10,222 with dues income of $250 

and expenses of $361. 

 

The members watched the Ridgewood Historical Society video: Walking Tour of Ridgewood’s 

Historical Downtown District. The video, several years old, highlights the history of Ridgewood 

and the buildings in town with historical significance. Janet has copies of the walking tour 

pamphlet that follows the same path the narrators took in the video. She will leave them on her 

front steps for members to pick up.  
 


